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April 9, 2010

Karen L. Vernon
10314 Old Valdez Trail
P.O. Box 140035

Salcha, Alaska 99714
907-488-1868

Email: happynbuzzy@gmail.com

RE: HIR 35

To House Finance Committee: Co-Chairs, Rep. Hawker and Rep. Stoltze, Vice Chair, Thomas
and Committec Mcmbers: Reps. Austerman, Fairclough, Joule, Kelly, Doogan, N. Foster, Gara,
Salmon and Chensault,

I wge you to vote on passage of HIR 35, as this legislation is of utmost importance to the people
of Alaska and to the state as a whole. These proposed changes to the Constitution For The State
of Alaskn are needed to protect the people and the state. It is your sworn duty to do so.

Thank you for your public service.

Please enter this letter as my testimouy foe the hearing on April 10, 2010 on HJR 35.
Karen L. Vernon
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